
Financial Project Identification 
No.: 441804-1

Brevard County

Project Description 
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is conducting routine maintenance to the Grant Road 
bridge that crosses over Interstate 95 (I-95) between U.S. 1 and Babcock Street in the town of Grant-Valkaria.   

What to Expect 
Work activities will occur during day and nighttime hours. Some activities will require periodic bridge 
closures. A detour using Babcock Street, Valkaria Road, Old Dixie Highway, First Street and U.S. 1 will be in 
place during bridge closure times. Signage will also be in place to help direct traffic around the work zone.

Grant Bridge Closure 
The bridge will only be closed during the following days and times. The project team will reopen the bridge 
after each work period. 

•  Monday-Friday, 10 p.m. - 6 a.m. 	 •  Saturday, 8 p.m. - 6 a.m.	 •  Sunday, 6 a.m. - 6 a.m. Monday

Please note, project schedules are subject to change depending on weather and other unforeseen 
circumstances. Project updates can be found under Brevard County current construction projects at 
the following website www.cflroads.com.

Fast Facts

Contractor:  
Oceaneer Consulting, LLC.  

Project Cost:  
$177,000 

Project Start:  
Fall 2019 

Estimated Completion:  
Early 2020

Melanie Hand  
Community Outreach Coordinator 

321-634-6111 
Melanie.Hand@dot.state.fl.us

Contact Information

Project Location & Map
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Grant Road Bridge
Maintenance Project

Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL @MyFDOT_CFLCFLRoads.com @MyFDOT_CFL

Your source for information on state roadway projects in Central Florida is just a “click” away! 
Visit www.cflroads.com to view lane closures and other current information.


